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Further updates on COVID-19 precautions have been received from members as 
summarized below. As always, please contact the relevant association for more guidance. 

Portugal Further to the report in Update 68 on 18.09, the increasing number of cases 
in Portugal has led to the Government extending the ban on disembarkation 
of crew and passengers from cruise vessels to 15th October.  

 


